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HPPOA Board of Directors Meeting 

March 21, 2018 

General Manager’s Report for December 2016  

Submitted by Don Morris 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

Thank you for all your road maintenance requests. I know that we have a lot of bad roads right 

now with lots of potholes. The last three months of rain has not helped this issue at all. The 

Road Crew will be getting to your road as quickly as possible, so please be patient and hope 

that the rain stops for a while. 

I received the samples back from the AggreBind labs. They are on the table for your review. As 

you can see, this is not just a dust suppressant like other products such as Levitrap, it is an 

actual binding product that binds the material together. I think this product will work a lot 

better for this subdivision than other products. 

Equipment: 

We still are waiting for the repairs to be done on the Volvo grader. The mechanic has been 

really busy and hopefully he will be getting to us soon. The backhoe is having some more 

minor repair done that are almost finished. All other equipment is running fine at this time. 

We continue to do the daily maintenance and repairs on all other equipment in-house. 

Mowing: 

The Road Crew mowed 68 miles with the sidearm mower and 69 miles with the new deck 

mower. 

Gravel, Graded & Rolled: 9.5 miles 

Rubbish Pick-up:  1.75 Tons 

Dead Animals Removed:  5 pigs 

Abandoned Vehicles:  6 vehicles tagged and 2 of them removed 

Signs Replaced:  6 Stop Signs 

Safety Report:  No accidents or injuries for the past 42 months.  

Thank you for your support. 


